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Dear Potential Sponsor, Business, Family, Organization, 

     We are excited to begin our 2024-2025 Wrestling Season.  First off, we would like to thank all of 
those who assisted in our previous years by lending support, assistance, and donations for our 
wrestling organization.  It is with your continued support and assistance that we are able to make this 
program such a success for our wrestling team and community.  Our program relies on donations and 
fundraising activities in order to provide our wrestlers with the proper uniforms, gear, facilities and 
fulfill any needs to that may arise. 

     This year we would like to continue our fundraising and sponsorship program.  This program not 
only assists our organization but it also helps recognizing local businesses in the area that support 
local programs.  It allows our community to see business advertisements of local establishments that 
are showing their support for the Delaware Valley Regional High School Wrestling Program and feeder 
programs.  We feel that this is a great opportunity for both businesses and the community to share 
and grow together while supporting a great organization. 

     If you are interested in becoming a sponsor or assisting our organization, you can go to 
DelValWrestling.com and click on the Sponsor link on the main page. We also have included the QR 
code at the bottom of this message that will bring you right to the Sponsor Page. There are several 
different program levels to fit the need of your company and/or organization.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me at 908-581-7492 or email your questions to 
DelValWrestling@dvrhs.org.  

     We are eagerly awaiting the start of the 2024-2025 wrestling season and hope that this year will be 
even better than last.  Thank you for your time, consideration and continued support. 

WE ARE DEL VAL! 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

       Ben Donaruma. President 

       Delaware Valley Wrestling Foundation 
 


